
 
 
 

 

                             ‘Let your light shine’ 

 
                                                                                                            28st March 2025 
Newsletter  
Dear Families,  
​
​
​
​
​
Helping our Global Neighbours 
Young people today are integral to building a fairer and sustainable world for everyone.  Courageous Advocacy 
equips them with the skills, tools, confidence and opportunity to speak up and take action on issues of 
injustice.  The children have been learning about Courageous Advocacy in school and have decided they 
would like to support the charity WaterAid whose aim is to provide everyone with clean water, no matter where 
they are in the world. The children have decided they would like to raise funds to purchase a rope pump to 
help people beyond their local community and they have organised a Welly Walk, further details of this are 
below.​
Welly Walk in Support of WaterAid​
The children will bring their sponsorship forms home next week.​
When? Friday 23rd May 2025 2pm​
Where? Tritlington School​
How? Pop on your wellies and walk with us! If you can please encourage friends and family to support 
WaterAid’s amazing work. We will also be holding a cake sale in the afternoon so donations would be 
gratefully received.​
Let’s make a splash for clean water! Every step counts, and together, we can make a real difference. 
 
Parents Evenings ​
We are looking forward to seeing you at our parental consultations next week on either Monday 31st March or 
Tuesday 1st April.  This will be an opportunity for your child to share their books with you and to discuss their 
progress with their teacher.  If you still need an appointment, please contact Mrs Gray on 
admin@tritlington.northumberland.sch.uk 
 
Collective Worship 
After the Easter break we would like to invite parents and carers to join us in collective worship at school on a 
Friday afternoon.  This is an opportunity to celebrate the children’s achievements during previous the week 
and when we award certificates recognising children who have let their lights shine and demonstrated one or 
more of our school values.  Collective worship will begin at 3pm until the end of the school day at 3.15pm. We 
hope to see you there! 
 
Children Visiting the Church  
Reverend Elaine invited us to take some of our children to a workshop she was hosting at Hebron Church with 
the Bishop of Newcastle and clergy members from around the County.  They were discussing ways to engage 
young people with the church and asked us to take some questions the children had. The questions were wide 
ranging and very interesting! The clergy present even said they weren’t sure they knew how to answer some of 
the questions!  We received excellent feedback from the group about our children, they were very impressed 
with how the children conducted themselves.  Well done children for letting your light shine brightly! 
 
Easter Service 
Our school Easter service will be at Hebron Church on Wednesday 9th April at 9am.  We would like to invite 
you to join us to celebrate what is a very important time in the Christian calendar.  There will be Easter treats 
available to purchase after the service, kindly organised by Tritlington Friends, and coffee and refreshments 

https://shop.wateraid.org/products/well-rope-pump
mailto:admin@tritlington.northumberland.sch.uk


back at school if you are able to join us.  Everyone is invited and we would be pleased to see you. 
 
Mothering Sunday Shop  

 
Tritlington friends organised a wonderful Mothering Sunday Gift Shop which took place in school today. We 
know Mother’s Day can be a difficult time for some, so the children were encouraged to buy a gift for a special 
adult in their life. Thank you to Tritlington Friends for organising this and to all parents for their support.  
 
Easter Film night  
We will be having an Easter film night in school on Thursday 10th April straight after school where the children 
will be watching the movie Hop!  Food and refreshments will be provided for the children and there will be a 
small charge of £6 for this event. If you would like your child to attend, please let Mrs Gray know on 
admin@tritlington.northumberland.sch.uk  
 

Spring Term 1   After School Clubs  

Monday Lego Club run by Tritlington Explorers 3.15 - 4.15pm  

Tuesday Art Club run by Tritlington Explorers 3.15 - 4.15pm  

Wednesday Forest School ‘Seedlings After School Club’ 3.15 - 4.45pm 
Sewing Club with Tritlington Explorers  

Thursday Outdoor Play with Tritlington Explorers 3.15 - 4.15pm  

Friday  Movie night with Tritlington Explorers / PE Club with Liam 3.15 - 4.15pm £4 
 
 

Kind regards 
Mrs O’Dell and Mrs Stephenson 

 
Dates for your Diary   
 
Monday 31st March  Parents Evening  

 
Tuesday 1st April  Parents Evening  

 
Wednesday 2nd April Experience Easter with Revd Elaine in school  

 
Wednesday 9th April Easter Service at Hebron Church 

Coffee morning back at school after the service  
 

Thursday 10th April  Easter Film Night 3.15 - 5.00 pm 
 

Friday 11th April BREAK UP FOR 2 WEEKS FOR EASTER 
 

Thursday 1st May  Polling Day - school open as normal  
 

Friday 23rd May Welly Walk Raising funds for WaterAid 2pm including a 
cake sale, all donations gratefully received.  
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